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Voting by mail is a proven, effective method for ensuring accuracy and validity. It 

allows for more inclusive voting that does not discriminate or put up unnecessary 

challenges for all Oregon voters. Those who are differently abled, work, or have 

transportation issues are all accommodated by voting by mail. Returning to in-person 

voting creates barriers that prevent all voices from being heard. Please oppose this 

measure.  


